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10th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Year 13 Students (and Parents for information), 

 

YEAR 13 LEAVERS’ YEARBOOK 

 

The Year 13 Senior Prefects have started work on preparing the Year 13 Leavers’ Yearbook. This is a lovely 

memento of your time at RGS which includes lots of group photos, memories and some fun awards that you can 

vote for eg. ‘Who in your year group is most likely to be the next Prime Minister?’ The yearbook is a hard-back, 

leather-bound publication which serves as a long-lasting memory of your time at RGS and it always proves to be 

very popular. This year, the yearbook will cost £26.00 (dependent on the number of orders), and will be available 

for collection on the Year 13 Leavers’ Day. We will write to you again when it is available for purchase. 

 

In the meantime, we need your input please! One aspect of the Yearbook will include your Year 7 RGS photo 

alongside a more current picture of yourself and a few sentences from you about your time at RGS. This is known 

as your ‘yearbook profile’. Ideally, we have a profile for every student in Year 13 but if for any reason you do not 

want to be part of this publication, please do let us know as soon as possible so that we can then adjust the 

template for publication. The following link https://ayb.me/theroyalgrammarschoolhighwycombe and invitation 

code mapped4899 will enable you to begin your yearbook profile as well as vote for any of the yearbook awards.   

 

Many thanks for your support. Please compete your profile by Friday 25th February 2022. 

 

If you have any queries, please email Will Evans at evanswj@rgshw.com 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Senior Prefect Team 

 

https://ayb.me/theroyalgrammarschoolhighwycombe
mailto:evanswj@rgshw.com

